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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading, we are working 

on reading small articles 

and stories. We are 

working on highlighting key 

words and phrases. We are 

then answering questions 

by using evidence from the 

text. This is a skill we will 

work on throughout the 

year. In writing, we are 

choosing our personal 

narrative piece that we 

are going to publish. The 

children are also working 

on a fun fall activity 

about a pumpkins! Over 

the past several weeks 

they have created 

beautiful watercolor 

pumpkins and will be 

writing about them.  

SCIENCE 
We began an exploration on 

plants and seeds. We are 

having fun working in groups 

and watching the 

germination of different 

seeds! 
 

Math 
Please be sure to sign your 
child’s math test that is 
coming home today and 
return it in the folder on 
Monday. This week we had 
fun working in 
centers/math stations. This 
week we are working on 
using different strategies to 
add 3-digit numbers. I 
encourage the children to 
practice these strategies, 
but ultimately choose 
which one they like the 
most and works best for 
them! Next week we will 
work on subtraction and 
multi-step word problems. 
Our next math test will be 
on Wednesday Oct 30th. 
This will cover addition, 
subtraction, and word 
problems. A study guide 
will come home at the end 
of the week next week.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Please continue to check and 

SIGN your child’s agenda 

every night. Homework will 

also be posted on our class 

website nightly. Thank you 

for your support!   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday, Oct 22nd- 

Spirit stick sale $1 

Have a wonderful 

weekend! 


